
Campus Update – 01/05/2023 
 
 

Hello everyone, 
  
Welcome back!  I hope you had an enjoyable holiday break and happy new year.  With the 
recently published CalOSHA update on COVID-19 response, effective immediately, the District 
will no longer require employees and students to complete the COVID-19 prescreening and 
building entry logs.  Should the regulations be updated and/or reimplemented in the future, we 
will respond and adjust our processes accordingly. 
  
Thank you for your diligence in complying with these temporary directives for the past several 
months.   
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Susan 
  
Susan Hardie | Interim Executive Director, Human Resources and 
Senior Strategic Advisor 
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